Page	Anna and a single a

MEETING ATTENDANCE SIGN-IN

Meeting Date:	May 16, 2019
Gommittee/Board:	Regular Town Board Meeting
Please PRINT your name and a meeting.	address clearly to assure the correct spelling in the minutes of this
3. Bonne Ha 4. Msthew Prs	Nes 336 lt 28 Granville My wley H et-yka, 344 South Rd. Hampton, NY Real
8.	
9	
10	
11	
12	
13	
14	
15	
16	
18	
19	
20	

May 13, 2019

Supervisor: Dave O'Brien

Town Council: Donald Sady, Andrea Sweeny, Tamme Taran and Roger

Weeden

Re: DCO report - Larry Carman

Reporting period: April 15, 2019 - May 13, 2019

Activity:

> A compliant was reported by a resident on Carver falls lane. No action taken. Case was closed on the April DCO Report.

➤ Two additional complaints regarding 2 dogs running at large on Carver Falls Lane were received after the April report. I interviewed one resident and took a statement. To date I have not been able to identify where the dogs live.

This case will be reopened due to these new complaints.

> A compliant on County Route 21, is still open.

Respectfully Submitted

Larry Carman

Larry Carman – DCO

5/13/2019

Highway Superintendents Report

May 16, 2019

The men have been staying busy now that the warmer weather is upon us. They have gotten the cemeteries mowed and will mow them again before Memorial Day weekend. They have gotten the roads swept, with Hickey being swept 3 times so far. They have been filling potholes on the blacktop roads; it took almost 5 ton of cold patch to do them. They did work on the dirt roads as well, filling those potholes, and are now in the process of grading them. Carvers Falls Lane, Hills Pond Rd are done. They worked on Roberts Road as well, but will have to put a culvert in at Tim Garricks other driveway. They did some ditching on Hickey Road and will be grading it on Monday. I received the roadside mowing agreement from the County. They would like us to mow the county roadsides in the town of Hampton. We will receive \$2244.94 for doing it. If the board agrees there will have to be a Resolution made and adopted by the board. I received the letter from The New York state DOT on the Chips, we are getting \$43,493.56 this year with a roll over amount of \$8,975.09 in Chips money, \$9,927.84 in Pave NY and \$0 in EWR. This is a total of \$62,396.49 towards paving this summer. Ken Luskin from Peckhams did a ride around and will be sending us their estimates. The new truck. I received a call from Frank Zwack on the new truck. The wiring was being finished up and it was going in the paint shop on Monday. Tyler will be going down to make sure everything is where he would like it to be and then it would be going back to Tracey equipment for final prep. Its in line to have it at the garage by the end of the month.

Respectfully Submitted

Herb Sady

Highway Superintendent